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From:

Sent: 21 August 2017 10:23

To:

Subject: Proposed main road along railway embankment & trans pennine trail

| was made aware yesterday by a resident near Bradshaw school in Grappenhall that there's is a proposal for a dual
carriage to run via the Thelwall discussed railway carriage, Bradshaw lane and on to the trans Pennine trail.

My house backs on the trail, the semi rural area was a main factor in buying the property. If this road goes ahead it
will DESTROY the area, increase noise and pollution, cause congestion, decrease house prices, impact our daily
home lives.

Being in my garden with my children will be intolerable due to noise and pollution.
We have heard nothing official from the council about these proposals and have only just managed to find out in

time before the phase 1 consultation ends. It is disgusting. | shall be making all of my neighbours aware of the
situation.

Regards






